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NEW* Research about virtual physician care in long-term care led by Fraser Health:  

 The LTC/AL Research Unit is recruiting residents, family/friend caregivers, physicians, and staff involved in 
physician telehealth in long-term care for interviews/focus groups and offering $50 gift cards to participants. 

 See attached poster for more details about the study. The team would appreciate it if you printed it out and 
posted it in your long-term care home. This will provide an opportunity to inform policy recommendations 
and actionable tools for virtual physician care in long-term care. 

 Please post poster by week of Feb 13/20th. 

 Contact Fraser Health LTC/AL Research Leader, Dr. Janice Sorensen (cell: 778-776-5580; 
janice.sorensen@fraserhealth.ca), if you have any questions or would like to receive support from research 
staff promoting the study in your home. 
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